
NOTICE: CONSTRUCTION ON WASTEWATER 
UPGRADES SET TO BEGIN JUNE 26, 2023.
The Village of Cumberland’s Wastewater Upgrades Project will be getting 
underway this month, with heavy construction on the project expected to be 
active for the next six months.

We are providing this notice to residents and businesses in the area to advise 
them of the start of work and expected impacts. It’s anticipated that people in 
the area will notice:

•	 Increased vehicle traffic at the entrance to the facility on Ulverston 
Road: Construction traffic will use the gravel portion of Ulverston 
Road and not the residential area.

•	 Noise from construction, including truck beepers: Construction 
will be focused during workday hours – though some intermittent 
exceptions may occur.

•	 Restricted access to site: Fencing has been installed to keep the 
public out of the construction area. An alternate trail to replace the 
road access route was completed in 2022.

CUMBERLAND
Wastewater Upgrades

Learn more at 
Cumberland.ca/wastewaterupgrades

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS ABOUT THE PROJECT  
OR UPCOMING WORK? LEARN MORE:

Cumberland.ca/wastewaterupgrades

wwt-upgrades@cumberland.ca

250-336-2291
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